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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

August 17, 2021 

 

AG Kaul Announces Lawsuit to Remove Frederick Prehn from Wisconsin 

Natural Resources Board  

 

MADISON, Wis. - Attorney General Josh Kaul today announced that the Wisconsin 

Department of Justice filed a complaint in Dane County Circuit Court to prevent 

Frederick Prehn from continuing to unlawfully serve on the Wisconsin Natural 

Resources Board. 

 

“Dr. Prehn’s term is over. His attempt to remain on the Natural Resources Board 

indefinitely, in defiance of the will of the voters, is fundamentally undemocratic,” 

said Attorney General Kaul. “We’re asking for a clear ruling that Dr. Prehn is no 

longer a member of the Natural Resources Board.” 

Prehn’s 6-year term expired on May 1, 2021, and Governor Evers has appointed his 

replacement. Nevertheless, Prehn continues to claim Board membership and to 

exercise its duties, including voting on matters affecting the Department of Natural 

Resources. The lawsuit seeks an expedited hearing from the circuit court so that the 

Board’s proper membership is in place as soon as possible. 

 

A copy of the complaint is available here. 
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